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 SMALL OR SICK 12  Daphine, Deborah, Elukamu, Emmanuel, Jesse, Moses M, Moses O, Rebecca, Rihanna, Robert, Ruth, Samuel, BABIES  16  Benedict, Benjamin, Ella,  

Emmanuel, Esther, Hassel, Irene, John, Joseph, Joshua T, Lukas, Noreen, Patricia, Precious, Timothy, Victoria,  TODDLERS 30  Amos, Arnold, Augustine, Brandon, Brighton,  

Dison, Elizabeth, Emmanuel M, Francis, Ivan, James, Jane, James, John S, Jonathan, Joy, Judith, Kenneth, Lori, Lydia K, Mercy,  Naume, Paul, Peter, Precious, Rebecca, 
Samuel (1), Samuel (2), Timothy, Trevor.          New (Bold), MOVED(Underlined)     
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A visit to Peter always a joy!! Loved by many. 

 
Gifts of staples to help aunt with Peters care. 

 

This swing, a great resting place and lots of fun 

 
Singing time under the mango tree. 

 

Dear Welcome Home Friends & Family 

    For those who are home schooling imagine what 
it is like with around 45 children to keep track of 
with their studies. They are preschool, kindergarten 
and elementary. Janet who is on her 3rd long term 
volunteer stint for us has been doing a great job of 
assisting our staff. Several people let me know 
they have enjoyed Janet Mulford’s book “Different 
by Design” available via Amazon. 

    We were happy to have a catch up visit with little 
Peter. His dad was not able to manage so his dear  
Aunt stepped in and he is now back to the happy 
healthy, well looked after Peter we knew. We are 
looking to give his aunt a small business loan so 
that she can work from home and care for Peter at 
the same time. What a blessing for him. 

    Medical clinic building The ceilings are being 
installed this week. Next will be the windows and 
doors. Cabinets and shelves and desks will go in 
on my next visit mid March. 

    Change is in the air. Our Welcome Home Bible 
School (KLTC) is handed over to Sol Nunez who 
has been one of the teachers with her husband 
Jose (now deceased). Most students are now  from 
a different area and it makes sense to move to 
where all the students are and where she has been 
offered land to build. We wish her the best on this 
new journey and  are thankful for the time she and 
Jose spent under our Welcome Home Umbrella.  

   Thank you all for your faithful care and support.  

We cannot  care for these children without you! 

Blessings from Mandy,  
and Your Welcome Home Family. 

Remember  https://smile.amazon.com/ch/33-0627579 

A new “Bouncy” thanks to Pam 

 
Mumma Janet teaching an extra class. 

 
Washing hands as its time to eat. 

 
A little one playing with a noisy toys. 


